Killer shark patrol

DEN MEETING:  MONDAY, FEBRUARY 2, RIGHT AFTER SCHOOL.  The meeting will be held at Andrew Crean’s house, 2010 Chimney Wood.  MEET AT THE FLAGPOLE and weather permitting we will walk to Andrew’s house.  Mr. Crean and Mr. Richardson will be assisting you working on the HANDYMAN WEBELOS ACTIVITY PIN.  Wear your Cub Scout T-shirt to school!  

WEBELOS WOODS:  Please bring your application form and $10.00 per person for the Webelos Woods Campout. It is one adult per Webelos.  (this is not a family campout)  It is requested that everyone in the den arrive at the same time.

I will be out of town from January 27 through January 31, but you can leave a message and I’ll get back with you.  

Janet Wamsley

Den Leader - Killer sharks

Pack 1680 - Webelos I

281-341-6748

